
 

 

 

PUBLIC NOTICE 

City of Whitehall 

PUBLIC ACCURACY TEST 
 
TO THE QUALIFIED ELECTORS OF THE CITY OF WHITEHALL: 
 
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that a Public Accuracy Test on the 
Voting Equipment to be used for the State Primary Election 
scheduled for Tuesday, August 6th, 2024, will be conducted on 
Monday, July 22, 2024 at 10:00 a.m., at Whitehall City Hall. 
 
The Public Accuracy Test is conducted to demonstrate that the 
computer program used to count the votes cast at the election 
meets the requirements of the law. 
 
Brook Schiller, Deputy Clerk 


